
I want to send this wonderful letter to you.  I will bring a copy with me to the Board Meeting to share 

with everyone.  This really is one of the finest honors that I can imagine the club receiving. 

A year ago we enjoyed being one of the two recognized sponsors with the University of Houston Clear 

Lake.  This year we received the Community Partner of the Year for our school district, CCISD.  Wow!  

What a ride!  It gives me added pleasure because this year Space Center Rotary has not only written 

checks, but, more importantly, participated in these projects side by side with the teachers and 

administrators of Whitcomb Elementary. In addition, our club is actively working on the Teacher of the 

Year Awards by helping with the selections and planning of the event.  

I am so proud of all of you and proud to be a Space Center Rotarian.  Please put the date of May 10, 

2013, on your calendars.  

YIR, 

Marilyn 


